
MRRA Board meeting, Tuesday, December 06, 2022, 6PM, Zoom 

Attendees: Liz Albert, Andy Hutchinson, Chur Masors, Matt O’Brien, Karen Scammell, Dottie 
Semonian.  
Guest:  Linas Alinskas 
 

Hudson Marine has completed work on launch and motors.  Estimate of $1900 to do work on Evinrude.  
Researched possibility of new motor instead of repair.  Board voted to approve repair work.  Hudson 
Marine will  deliver launch, trailer, 3 motors to winter storage location 405 Mammoth Road, Pelham. 

Preparations for Annual Party:  try to keep meeting brief.  Slides summarizing 2022 from committees, 
regattas, boat usage, financials, membership, programs, new boat house. 

Boat house users met last night.  General feeling of cooperation.  Lots of spring regattas are planned.  8 
ft tables were moved at UML housekeeping request.  Need to increase accessibility so a ramp will be 
installed at the end of the dock.  Additional water supply will be installed on river side to allow power 
washing the dock. 

Festival Regatta date to be June 25, 2023. 


